Central City High School Bulletin

November 25, 2020

Hamburger or Cheeseburger, French Fries, Bison Pears, Milk
Second Entrée: Burrito with Cheese

Happy Birthday to Mrs. Ferris, Grant Blodgett, Breanna Vaughan and
Garrett Schmierer. They will celebrate their birthdays during break.

Detention will be with Mrs. Lents at 7:30 a.m. on Tuesday and with Mr. Stocker after school.
Students, remember to have your masks up when you enter the building. Remember to bring your own mask.

Seniors, your senior yearbook photo needs to be submitted to Mr. Mousel today. If it is not submitted, your Pegasus
photo will be used in the yearbook. This photo will also be used in the newspaper and the graduation slide show. You
also need to submit a baby picture for the graduation slide show to Mr. Springer by Christmas.

School will dismiss at 1:30 today. School will not be in session Thursday and Friday. On Monday, school will begin at
10:00 a.m. Doors will open at 9:30 a.m. for students.

Any student interested in taking a class for CCC credit will need to turn in a completed and signed Early College form to
Counselor Anderson by the middle of December. CCC forms are available from Counselor Anderson.

Seniors — When you apply to a college, make sure that you look over the information on the college website about the
college’s scholarship procedures. Stay up to date with messages from your college account. Many scholarship
opportunities come from colleges that you apply to.

The Mission of Central City Public Schools is to educate, challenge, and prepare students with lifelong skills for the world
around them.

| Pledge Allegiance, to the Flag, of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation,
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.



